Website: www.listerinfants.org.uk



Respect for All. Learners for Life

If you require this newsletter in another format, please ask at the school office.



23 Novembre 2018 23rd November 2108

CHILDREN IN NEED

Well done and a big thank you to everyone for your support for Children in Need. We raised a massive £295.00



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

The last Monday After School Club for the Autumn term is on 26th November. Letters for new clubs will be sent out when we return after the Christmas holidays.

Upcoming Events

Thu 6 Dec Rec Christmas Show 10.00am

Thu 6 Dec Christmas Dinner Fri 7 Dec Own Clothes Day

(bring a selection box)

Wed 12 Dec Christmas Bingo 3.00pm Thu 13 Dec KS1 Christmas Show 1.45pm

Tue 18 Dec Nursery Sing-a-long

Wed 19 Dec Party Day

Thu 20 Dec Break up for Christmas 1.15pm

CHRISTMAS FAYRE

On Friday 30th November, we will be having our Christmas Fayre 3.00-5.00 pm. There will be lots going on - crafts, raffle, food, games, tombolas and much more. Father Christmas will also be making a special guest appearance so come along and join the fun!



RECEPTION TRIP TO LIBRARY

Reception children will be visiting the local library on **Wednesday 28**th **November**. The trip is morning only, therefore lunchtime arrangements will be as usual. We will be walking so please provide your child with a coat and sensible shoes.



HEADTEACHER AWARD



Congratulations to the following children who have achieved Head Teacher Award this week:

Damian Dano 1K Darcy Stevens 1K Olivia Hyland 1K

Bottle Tombola

Thank you to everyone who brought in a bottle today to support our Bottle Tombola at the Christmas Fayre. As ever, your support is greatly appreciated.

DIARY DATES

Monday Book Worms Miss Haynes Science Miss Daniels

Dance Miss Kervin
Football Y1/Y2 Yinka
STEM Mrs White

STEM Mrs

LAST CLUB

Friday Christmas Fayre 3.00pm

Biscuit day - 1k to bring

Biscuits

This year our biscuit money will be donated to the **Christmas Pyjama Appeal** - new PJ's for Christmas Eve are bought for disadvantaged children across Merseyside.

ROAD SAFETY

The children have had a great week learning about road safety. Posters were designed and made into flyers and on Wednesday morning School Council handed them out to parents with the support of our Community Police.



Maths Challenge Sum Counters Challenge Use these number counters to make these totals: 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 What other totals can you make

ATTENDANCE

Bluebells (Mrs Gordon)
(Mrs Mullock) 97.60%
Daffodils (Mrs. Davin) 97.56%

Poppies (Miss Kervin) 97.04% Tulips (Mrs. Cullen) 93.10% Snowdrops (Miss Haynes) 93.33% Sunflowers (Mrs. White) 95.71%

3 classes in green for last week. Well done Bluebells, Daffodils and Tulips!

Overall Attendance 95.60